

Drysdale Primary School

52-66 Clifton Springs Rd, (P O Box 122)

DRYSDALE VIC 3222

Telephone: (03) 5251 2272 Facsimile: (03) 5253 2447

Email: drysdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Web: www.drysdaleps.vic.edu.au

16th March 2020

Dear Parents,

Year 2 Excursion 18th March

I am writing to inform you that the year 2 excursion on Wednesday has been cancelled in line with the most up to date advice from the Department of Education.

The office staff are placing the monies paid to cover the costs of this excursion as a credit on families' school accounts.

We will reassess the viability of rearranging events for later in the year once advice has been changed. Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Phil Dunlop-Moore

Principal